
 

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 12th JANUARY 2022 

 
Dear Parishioner 

 

Better Broadband for Bury Parish 

 
Together we have reached 65% of our Target 

 

Join us today 

 
Sign up and Future Proof your Community with  

Ultrafast Full Fibre Broadband 

 

Sign up here: https://buryparishcouncil.org.uk/better-broadband-for-bury-its-time-to-make-your-pledge/ 
 
 

Watch our Video of the week 

 

https://buryparishcouncil.org.uk/better-broadband-for-bury-video-of-the-week/ 

 

 

If you need any assistance with this please get in touch  

email:  clerkburyparishcouncil@gmail.com  

 

 

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

 
Vaccination Update 

 

As at 10th January 2022, a total of 99,738,017 doses of a coronavirus vaccine had been administered in the UK, 

with 51,992,559 people receiving a first dose (90,4% of the population aged 12 and over) and 47,745,458 people 

receiving both doses (83%). A total of 35,813,659 people had received a booster jab (62.3%). 

 

For the latest government guidance on how to stay safe and help prevent the spread of the virus, plus what you 

can and cannot do under the current restrictions, please see here: - 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-

do?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=5f5259d5-f7ae-488e-94fd-

74e7611fc387&utm_content=daily  
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BURY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING – 17TH JANUARY 2022 

 
The next meeting of Bury Parish Council is being held on Monday 17th January 2022 in Bury Village Hall, 

commencing at 6.30pm. Members of the public are welcome to attend the meeting and, if desired, speak for a 

maxiumum of five minutes about an item on the agenda during the Public Session at the discretion of the chair. 

 

The agenda for the meeting has been posted on the BPC website and notice boards and can also be accessed 

here: -  

BPC Meeting 17th 

January 2022.pdf  
 

Please note that if you wish to attend the meeting, it is now mandatory for face coverings to be worn in 

community buildings and village halls (unless you are exempt). 

 

The draft minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish Council held on 13th December 2021 are also on the 

website and notice boards and can be accessed here: - 

BPC Extraordinary 

Meeting Minutes 13th December 2021.pdf
 

 

Planning Applications and Decisions 

 

Details of current planning applications and decisions are posted on the BPC website and can also be accessed 

here: -  Planning Application Decisions – Bury Parish Council  
 

To view the dcocumentation relating to an application, click on “SDNPA website” in the first line and when the 

SDNPA screen appears, enter the application reference in the search bar. To make a submission, click on the 

“Comments” tab and follow the instructions. 

 

CHICHESTER DISTRICT COUNCIL – SUPPORT FOR LOCAL BUSINESSES 
 

CDC report that they have been awarded over £5 million through three new government support schemes to help 

those businesses who have been affected as a result of the Omicrom variant. There is a Hospitality and Leisure 

Grant, an Additional Restrictions Grant and the Covid-19 Additional Relief Fund. For further details, please see 

here: - 

https://www.chichester.gov.uk/article/36179/District-Dispatch---11-January-2022  

 
 

For further information please contact the parish clerk, Mike Simpson, at clerkburyparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 

To visit the parish council website, please see: - www.buryparishcouncil.org.uk   

 

 
Best wishes 

Bury Parish Council 
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